
 

 

 

 

 

 

1st September 2021 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Welcome Back!! 

It was lovely to see so many smiling faces this morning when the children met up with friends that 

they maybe haven’t seen over the summer. 

We are hoping to try to make this year as normal as possible for the children but maintain the high 

level of care to ensure they are as safe as possible in school, during this pandemic. 

We were hoping to reintroduce our Family Assemblies and Events but we have now had to delay 

these. 

We are able to have some meetings in school to share information and help us communicate what 

is happening and the very exciting plans we have for the children. We would ask that, if you are 

invited to a year group meeting, where there will be a larger group of people, you wear a face 

covering. The advice from LCC is that, in larger gatherings, face coverings should still be worn, 

this includes on the grounds during peak times. 

We are constantly reviewing our risk assessments, which you can find on the web site.  

Our priority is your children and we will be working to ensure they get the best from their education 

and are able to catch up on their missed learning over the last 18 months. 

It was lovely to see the children in their new uniforms and new school shoes – I imagine there are 

a few sore feet tonight. Please don’t worry if you are struggling to provide a uniform the most 

important thing is for the children to be in school. Please contact school and we will be able to help 

with this. Our new uniform provider is Unit Form, 112 Muirhead Avenue East. 

We look forward to working with you this year. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

M Mallon 

Headteacher 
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